
From: Colin Taylor <colin@taylormediaconsulting.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 12:55 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Opposing the ban on natural gas 

 

External Email 

Want to voice my opposition to the ban of natural gas on commercial building codes.  
 
Colin Taylor  
Taylor Media Consulting  
(509)-879-5667 
 


